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SITE PLAN REVIEW: Southern Hills Apartment Complex
Jeremy Bevill of Fisher Arnold Engineering is requesting Site Plan Review and Approval for a new
proposed apartment complex located in Block E of the Southern Hills development off of Southern Ridge
Boulevard and Southern Branch Drive. This is in the PD-M, Planned Development, Mixed Use District.
This development exceeds 75,000 square foot and requires MAPC Site Plan Approval.
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